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Board Meeting Jan  17, 2023  6:30pm
In attendance: Tim Leeper, Elaine Nawiesniak, Andy White, Jeff Hall, Tom Keifer, Colette Stoffel, Rusty Richardson.  Meeting at Sammy B’s. 
Regrets:  Wes Binkley, Christi Griffin, Randell Pence
Meeting called to order at 6:40pm
Opening Prayer: Tim Leeper
Treasurers Report:  Will be sent out this week for review
Committee Reports:
Membership:  New Member Applications:  Charlie Ward 1st by Jeff, 2nd by Rusty, 
Danielle Imgaratto. 1st by Elaine, 2nd by Tim. 
Both approved by membership unanimously.  
New Business:

· District Grant Projects:  
1. SUCCESS - Self Sufficiency Project with LSSD, FUMC, WBT, Friendship and Wilson Works.  Discussion about the sustainability of giving to a project of this size year after year. Motion made by Jeff to further pursue the project to allow the grant process to start and by the end of day Thursday we will have a discussion about how much money would be approved and final vote for approval. 2nd by Susan Shaw. 

2. Fair Booth along with Breakfast Club to make improvements to our booth so that we can continue to provide service to our community and bring recognition to Rotary.  This is something that needs to be discussed for next year.  
Old Business: 

· Drug Free Wilco Grant – Request for $2000 – Susan Shaw supplied additional information to the board about the goals of Drug Free Wilco and current funding. Both direct and indirect grants that help fund the general operations of the organization. There is a need for funds to help with opportunities that come up for prevention education during the year.  First Elaine for $2000 2nd for Andy and all in favor.  $2000 will be donated to Drug Free Wilco. 
Administrative Details:  It is recommended by Colette that we perhaps form an internal committee that is responsible in conjunction with the PR committee for keeping DacDb updated with information about ongoing events that our club is doing as well as keeping our volunteer hours logged in and adding activities to our calendar. This is an important function of internal communications between us and between us and Rotary International. 
Discussed purchasing a Laptop for Rotary that will work with the equipment at FUMC to make our presentations seamless because we have had issues with speakers not being able to use their laptops for their presentations.

Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm
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